
The Mews, 
23 Farnham Street, 
Cavan, 
Co. Cavan 

Phone: 049-4371447/9 
Fax: 049-4371451 

E-mail: mews@iol.ie 

F.A.O. Mr. Pat Byrne 
Office of Licensing Climate and Resourse Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Regional Inspectorate, 
McCumiskey House, 
Richview, 
Clonskeagh Road, 
Dublin 14. 

G * 1 llthJune2010 

Re: Reg. No. PO696-01 

Dear Pat, 

I EWVIRONMIWlAl PROTlCTlON AGEWCT I 
14 JUN 2010 

I RICHViEW I ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING UNIT 

I refer to your previous correspondence of 22"* April last regarding the review of the aforementioned 
I.P.P.C. Licence, and subsequent Agency correspondence of loth June confirming the transfer of this 
I.P.P.C. Licence to Mr. Jim and Mark Wright. 

Please be advised that we wish to commence with the review of the I.P.P.C. Licence with immediate 
effect. As part of this we are aware that revised newspaper and site notices are required. Arrangements 
have been made to have these notices published and erected on Thursday next 17fh June. Copies of same 
will be forwarded to you thereafter. 

At this juncture, Mr. Jim and Mark Wright are also making a request to the Agency for a partial 
waiverhefund of the application fee as it is felt that the required fee is excessive, given that an additional 
fee has already been paid to the Agency for the transfer of the Licence. 

Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Directors: S. Clarke, 0. Leddy B.Agr.Sc., P. Fay B.Agr.Sc. 
V.A.T. Reg. No. 8277204J 
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